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To: 

Mr. Tim Benson

Commercial Manager

Morgan Energy Solutions

2-L, Crawford Shopping Square

London – H4 5RN

12, March, 2012

Dear Mr. Benson,

I am writing in reference to my interview that I gave to you last Monday, 03, March, for the post of ‘Area Manager – Sales’.

I have come to know that I have not been selected by your company. I was kind of shocked of this result as my written test & interview was very good. But, I do agree that there must be some genuine reason that I was not selected.

Further, I would like to say that it would be great if you could provide me with your referral letter. You must have many contacts in the business circle as you are working in this big company for the past ten years.

I am really serious about my job search and, given a chance, I will work with complete dedication, sincerity and hard work. With five years of experience in sales, I can now contribute to the success of any company.

So, I request you to please provide me with some good referrals for positions matching my resume. You can contact me for any additional information on – 126-415-4587.

Thank you for your precious time, I look forward for good referrals.

Yours Sincerely,

Lisa Andrews
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